
  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

If there is one thing I hope Immanuel has learned about me in the past few years it is that I am often out in 

left field on my own, a place that is natural and comfortable for me, and a place I am used to being. I take words 

and direction well from others. Knowing this, I need your help this coming year for our Bible Studies. The Women’s 

Bible Study is going strong, and has their program worked out and in place. Men, we took a break last year and we 

need to meet again. Sunday mornings, we should be full. In past years, we have started strong and then dwindled. 

We need to be strong and going throughout the year. 

 So, what do we want to study? New Testament or Old?  A book of the Bible or a topic?  For Sunday mornings, 

I have found Several studies I would like to go through with you. Concordia Publishing House has just put out a 

brand new curriculum entitled “A Journey through Church History.” It offers both a student and leader book and 

goes through the personalities, controversies, and blessings of church history.  There would be a nominal cost of 

$20 for the student book. 

 Another possibility is a book by Andy Wright, “Faithfully Formed: The Lutheran Confessions in Daily Life.” 

This will look at how to take your Lutheran faith and apply it to your daily life. This book covers many different 

contemporary topics and comes with discussion questions for personal thought and group discussion. The cost for 

this book through CPH is just $18. 

Do you want to dive deep into scripture? We can tackle one of the 66 books in the Bible. “God’s Word for 

Today: Psalms” is available from CPH for $12. Each of the 150 psalms has a story and a meaning behind it. The 

format is much less sequential than some of the other studies. Each session would be full of something new and 

someone missing one to two weeks would not end in confusion.  

 If you have other ideas, please let me know. I want to be in centerfield with all of you, I want to see you in 

Bible Study and to learn and grow with you into a deeper love and relationship with Jesus Christ and with each 

other. 

 I also hear some requests for an evening Men’s Bible Study. I would love this! We only need to know who 

would like to come and what evenings would work with your schedules. So much of our schedule here is during the 

day or early evening when some have difficulty attending, and this would be a great addition to our program. 

 If the cost of Bible study materials is a barrier to you, do not hesitate call the church office, we will happily 

provide the book for you. I am looking forward to a great year of growing in Christ together! 

Pastor Yonkers 
 

August 2024 



 SPECIAL DATES IN AUGUST:  

 LWML Mite Collection Sunday, Aug. 4 

 ILS Meet the Teacher, Aug. 15 & 16 

 ILS First Day of School, Aug. 19 

 ILS Back to School Party, Aug. 23 

 Worship at the Park & Potluck, Aug. 25 
 

HELP US CARE FOR YOU: Your well-being is 

important to us and we want to pray for you! Unfortunately, 

we are no longer notified by the hospital; please call the 

church office during regular business hours (Monday 

through Friday from 7 am - 3:30 pm) when you have any 

medical procedure or in any time of spiritual need at 217-

442-5675. In case of emergencies after hours, please feel 

free to contact Pastor Yonkers on his cell at 260-413-8375. 

Prayer requests: we are certainly pleased to pray for your 

(non-member) family and friends alongside our Immanuel 

members. Please keep us informed of their needs. 
 

LUTHERAN LEGACY: Immanuel has two 

endowment funds (one for general fund and one for building 

and grounds). To donate directly to Lutheran Legacy, go online 

to lutheranlegacyfoundation.org and click on the “funds” link 

on the top of the page, then on “churches” for Immanuel or 

“parochial schools” for ILS. The funds are listed in 

alphabetical order, scroll down until you find Immanuel in 

Danville and click on the “donate” button to the right. You can 

choose to donate by credit card or check. Thank you! 
 

CO-LABORERS WITH CHRIST: Rusty Stevens, 

a ministry leader in Virginia, 

described trying to finish mowing 

the lawn before dinnertime. His 6-

year-old son darted in front of him 

and grabbed the mower handle. But 

when Stevens stopped pushing, the 

mower soon stopped. The busy dad 

fought the urge to tell his son to get 

out of his way and instead offered 

to help. Stevens began pushing again, leaning over and 

walking awkwardly to accommodate his eager assistant. 

Although the mowing commenced, it was slow-going and 

not as efficient as the solo effort. That’s when Stevens 

realized a ministry parallel: “This is the way my heavenly 

Father allows me to ‘help’ him build his kingdom!” The 

church leader pictured God busy “seeking, saving and 

transforming the lost, and there I was, with my weak 

hands ‘helping.’” Although God surely can tackle all the 

work of ministry and evangelism alone, he “chooses to 

stoop gracefully to allow me to co-labor with him,” said 

Stevens. What a blessing and privilege that God lets us 

work alongside him! 
 

 

HERE’S WHAT’S HAPPENING ALL AROUND ILS! 
 We're very excited to end our successful summer camp 

on July 26th and welcome returning and new families to 

our ILS 2024 - 2025 school year! 

 We have been renovating our sensory room with 

generous donations from our congregation as well as our 

Angel Tears grant from Concordia Ministries. Our 

painting is done and we are designing, ordering, and 

filling in our room. 

 We aim to have it ready to go as soon as possible so our 

new students can enjoy it the majority of their school 

year. Thank you if you've helped our efforts in this 

project! 

 Our first day back is August 19th and we have two Meet 

the Teacher dates set for August 15 & 16 from 8:30-

11am.  

 Our Back to School Party welcomes our congregation to 

participate on Friday, August 23 from 5-6:30 pm on our 

front lawn by our ILS playground with our families and 

staff. We will have hot dogs and multiple sides, and fun 

activities for our little ones. Please come join the fun! 

 We currently have 87 students enrolled with a maximum 

of 94 students this year. Our staffing includes our new 

Pre-K teacher, Michelle Weise, Mrs. Hammer in our 3/4 

combo room, Mrs. Showers in our 3's room, Mrs. Lasher 

with our 2's, and our new Young 2's teacher, Kirsten 

Brown. Our aides are new additions Destiny Moore, 

Katie Rouse, and returning aides Lori Dietz, Lisa Fullen, 

and Trinity Law. Diana Pratt is returning as our Food 

Service Director.  

 We ask that our congregation be praying blessings, 

prosperity, and safety over our students and staff this 

coming year. We truly are so blessed to minister to these 

little ones and believe in the mission that ILS presents 

to the greater Danville community! 

Sensory Room Painting… 

The picture on the left shows the new blue paint. This will 

be the calming, tranquil half of the room. This will help 

calm anxiousness, reduce stress, and help with behavioral 

improvement. The picture on the right shows the back half 

of the room, where we kept the bright orange paint. The 

half of the room will be used to stimulate and engage 

children, improve focus, and develop motor skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



STEAK FRY: The Capital Fund will once again host 

our Annual Steak Fry on Saturday, Sept. 21, from 4:30 

to 6 pm. The menu includes grilled ribeye 

steak, baked potato, green beans, salad, 

Italian bread, dessert, and drink for $25. 

An additional steak is $10.  Carry-outs are 

available. Ticket sales will begin and 

volunteer and dessert signup sheets will 

be in the hallway Aug. 19. Please 

consider taking a block of tickets to sell to 

family, friends, and / or co-workers. We’ll need 

lots of help with set up, during the event, and take 

down afterwards. This event has advance ticket sales 

only – they will not be sold at the door. 
 

GIFT (SCRIP) CARDS ORDERS:  The next Scrip 

order is due to the church office by 9 am on Monday, 

Aug. 12. Updated order blanks are on the table in the 

chapel hallway; please use these for your orders and throw 

away old order blanks. Orders are not limited to the 

vendors listed on the order blank; if you want to order a 

vendor not listed, first see if it is available through this 

program by looking it up on the internet or looking at the 

listing posted on the chapel bulletin board.  The following 

have been added to the vendor list: McDonald’s with a 

2% profit to the church, Casey’s Gas with a 3% profit to 

the church, Jimmie John’s Subs with an 8% profit to the 

church, and Sonic (when it opens) with an 8% profit to 

the church.  You can find a complete list of vendors online 

at www.raiseright.com/resources/organization or on the 

bulletin board in the hall. If your vendor is available write 

the name of the vendor, denomination of the gift card, 

number of cards wanted, and total amount on a blank line 

of the order form. Orders will be available on Aug. 18, in 

the church office after that, or you can make special 

arrangements with Jo Van Hoveln.  If you have questions, 

please see Jo Van Hoveln or Kim Davis. 
 

SCRIP CARD EXPLANATION:  The cards come in 

various amounts and can be used just like a credit/debit 

card at the designated vendor. For example, you order and 

get a $100 Meijer card. The church gets $3 (3%) of 

income from this card, and you buy $100 worth of 

groceries, prescriptions, gas, etc. with it. There are 

varying rates on these cards from 1.5% to 13% so the 

amount the church receives depends on the rate on the 

individual vendor card. There is a printed list of the 

vendors and the percentages they give on the bulletin 

board in the chapel hallway and also on their website at 

www.raiseright.com/resources/organization. These cards 

are good anywhere in the USA and make great birthday, 

Christmas, new baby, or wedding gifts. 
 

“Whenever you are about to find fault with someone, ask 

yourself the following question: What fault of mine most 
nearly resembles the one I am about to criticize?” 

CAPITAL FUND DRIVE: The current bank balance is 

$22,706 and a Certificate of Deposit for $20,000.  The 

resealing of the north part of the parking lot and a couple of 

other areas has not been paid for yet. This leaves us with 

about $38,800 for our new project (see details under new 

project heading). The congregation established the Capital 

Fund Drive in 2012, and thanks to our generous 

congregation, we have accomplished many needed upgrades 

and renovations. Prior generations worked and sacrificed to 

build the school and church building, and it is up to us to 

preserve and improve our church home just as we would our 

own household’s. There is a Capital Fund Drive bulletin 

board in the hallway between the coat room and the parish 

mailboxes. There, you’ll find special envelopes for Capital 

Fund donations. “…because of my devotion to the house of 

my God I give my treasure for the house of my God.  1 
Chronicles 29:3b.  All donations from large to small are 

equally appreciated.  If you have any questions, please 

contact Jo Van Hoveln or any of the committee members. 

ROOF DRIVE: Sentry Roofing put a Duro-Last 

Membrane roof on the school wing in 1996 which is just 

about shot. We have had to make many leak repairs, and 

water is pooling everywhere on the roof. After some areas 

were resealed, we can get about 2 more years out of the 

present roof, at the most. The gym roof of approximately 

7,200 square feet is in better shape than the school roof.  The 

gym roof has 2 layers while the rest has 1 layer.  The 

preliminary Sentry quote to reroof gym is $72,240 which 

will put thicker layer on it.  Reroofing the lower school roof 

would be $166,960.  If we do both at the same time, the total 

cost would be discounted $7,000. There is an option for 

another layer of insulation on the school roof for $26,740. If 

we do all the above, the total cost will be $258,940.  The 

skylights would also need to be redone.  The Capital Fund 

Committee is making this our next project with help from 

the Board of Directors and/or church auxiliary organizations. 

The fundraising will take a couple of years to get the dollars 

needed. THIS PROJECT WILL NOT BE SCHEDULED 

UNTIL ALL THE MONEY IS IN THE CAPITAL 

FUND ACCOUNT.  There is a display in the narthex just 

to the north of the sanctuary doors; please stop by and look 

at it.  The display shows the deterioration of the roof surfaces 

and a fundraising thermometer which will show our progress 

towards the goal of $260,000. There are also special 

envelopes on the table for donations. If you have any 

questions, please ask Scott Huckstadt, Jo Van Hoveln, other 

committee members, or members of the Board of Directors. 
 

WOODEN BOWLS: Gail Garner has graciously 

volunteered to make various size wooden bowls as an 

additional fundraiser for the Capital Fund Drive.  They are 

made from the library shelves of the school.  They would 

make a good keepsake for former students and/or parents 

of students.  A display will be put up in the church narthex 

soon. If you want to special order a set of them, please 

talk directly to Gail. 
 

http://www.raiseright.com/


WOMEN’S GUILD NEWS:   

 A summer lunch outing and shopping in Hoopeston was 

enjoyed by 16 ladies.  

 

 Regular lunch meetings and a LWML CID Fall Rally in 

Loda are coming up in September. 

 The Guild Board will meet Thursday, Aug. 15 at 9 am 

to plan for the year. 

 This year (January – July), our congregation alone has 

collected $497.00 in mites – they really do add up! The 

LWML CID Mission Grant #1 for August 2024 is 

$30,000 for student aid for church workers. Due to the 

high cost of becoming a full time church worker, many 

students find it difficult to complete their schooling. 

This grant will provide partial funding to CID students 

so they may realize their dreams of becoming full time 

church workers. These funds would be distributed 

through the LCMS CID Scholarship Committee. 

 Ingathering: We have had many school families 

express interest in attending church services twice per 

month! In order to help them feel welcome, as well as 

help out our young member families, we will be 

collecting supplies to create a “Family Care Center” in 

the narthex. These items will hopefully aid them with 

caring for their children during services and send the 

message that they belong here! There is a tote in the 

coat room for your donations. Items requested are: 

 Diapers and wipes, all sizes 

 Pull ups 

 Small packages of tissues 

 Snacks and juices 

 Small, quiet toys 

 Picture books 

 Coloring sheets and crayons 

 Stickers 

 Hand sanitizer 

 Pacifiers 

 Cups with lids 

 Small bottles of water 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mercy and Grace Lead to Generosity   

Thanks be to God for His inexpressible gift” (2 Cor. 

9:15)! This is St. Paul’s exclamation upon hearing the 

Corinthian church’s response to the preaching of the 

Gospel of Jesus Christ and his request for support for the 

church in Jerusalem. The Christians in Corinth heard and 

received God’s mercy in Christ, and they responded to St. 

Paul’s call to support Christians in Jerusalem with a 

collection. The Corinthians’ joy filled Jerusalem’s need. 

This is the reality of stewardship. Because of God’s 

generosity in the giving of His Son to die on the cross for 

us, we are to be generous with all that we receive from 

Him. What do we receive? Everything. All that we are and 

all that we have is the Lord’s. He is the creator and the 

giver. We are His creatures and those who receive what 

He gives.  It sounds easy. And it is. But then again it isn’t. 

Stewardship is easy because it is God’s work. Through 

what God gives, we give to others. Through what God 

gives, we support the work of the church for the life of the 

world. He gives; we receive. And like our generous Father 

in Heaven, we, as His children, use what He gives to us to 

love and serve others.  But stewardship is also difficult. 

That is because it goes against our natural inclination to 

think that what I have is mine to do what I want with. This 

is our sinful nature. It is our selfishness and our greed. 

How can we who have been given everything — life, 

food, clothing, house, home, forgiveness, divine sonship, 

an eternal inheritance — be so stingy with what we give 

to the church, the place where we hear about and receive 

all that God gives us and does for us? We are all guilty of 

this kind of thinking. And the only godly response is to 

repent and trust in the Gos-pel.  For if God has given you 

His own Son, will He not give you all things? Yes. He 

will. This is His sure and certain promise. God provides 

for His people. He provides everything we need for this 

body and life and for the life that is to come. 
 

PARISH EDUCATION NEWS: 

 Children’s Church and Sermon Nursery will be 

coming in September. More details to follow soon! 

 Sunday School and Adult Bible Class will begin on 

Sept. 8. 

 Save the date! Sept. 29 is Christian Education 

Sunday with lunch following sponsored by Parish 

Education. 

 Our Coffee to Go for school parents will begin on 

Aug. 21. If you would be interested in helping or 

occasionally baking bread or muffins, please see 

Diana Pratt. 



 

New Youth Devotional Series: The youth will 

begin each Youth Night with a Bible Study. We are 

beginning a DVD series called Revolution. The world 

says to live for today. Jesus declares we can live forever. 

The world insists we look out for ourselves. Jesus answers 

with encouragement to love others. The world stresses a 

lonely life. Jesus points to a life full of purpose. As we 

follow Christ, we experience a transformation that 

changes everything. There are 5 episodes in this series: 

1. Guilt: If life is full of regrets, then most of us are 

carrying a heavy load of guilt. Guilt for things we 

have done or said. Guilt for things we should have 

done, but didn’t. Is guilt a bad thing? How do you 

get rid of it? 

2. Worry: It starts with the fear of the unknown. 

You don’t know what’s going to happen. It’s 

beyond your control. You’re anxious, stressed, 

and worried. You may even feel depressed. What 

are you going to do? 

3. Anger: At first you deny it. “I’m not mad, I’m 

just upset.” The reality is that you are furious. 

You want to lash out or you stuff it down until 

you are sick with resentment. Why are you angry? 

How should you handle your anger? 

4. Doubt: When your life is out of control, the 

questions can be overwhelming. Does God really 

care about me? Why does God allow bad things 

to happen? Is God even there? Is it wrong for 

Christians to have doubts? 

5. Impact: It’s a desperate world. There are lonely 

students in your school. Families need help in our 

community. War has left millions homeless 

overseas. Is there anything we can do? Can a teen 

really make a difference? 

August Meetings: Our first Youth Night is coming 

up on Aug. 1. We’ll watch our first episode 

of the Revolution series and enjoy 

a fun activity! Then, our 2nd 

Youth Night in August will be 

Saturday, Aug. 17 where we will 

finally get to have a fun night of 

Putt Putt Golf! We’ll meet out at 

Illini Skateland at 6 pm – the cost 

is just $5 per person. Families are 

invited! We’re going to have a GREAT time – no ifs, 

ands, or putts about it! 

 

 

 

 

 
[Jesus said] “If your right eye causes you to sin, tear 

it out and throw it away. For it is better that you 
lose one of your members than that your whole 

body be thrown into hell.” Matthew 5:29 
 
Jesus isn’t teaching us how to maim ourselves into 
heaven with these words.   But neither is he just 
trying to reveal our inability or unwillingness to truly 
repent.  What he IS doing is teaching us about 
prudence, discipline, and self-control for the sake of 
our eternal salvation.  A wise Christian recognizes 
that there are particular people, places, and things 
that are prone to lead him into sin, AND he knows 
that if he would curb their influence, he ought to 
avoid them.  So, for example, someone who is given 
to Drink, should avoid bars or people that make him 
want to drink.  Someone who is a glutton should 
avoid going to buffet restaurants.  It’s a matter of 
“cutting out” of your life anything that you know 
leads to sin — regardless of how otherwise neutral or 
even good it is, such as an eye or a hand.  This is the 
wisdom of God’s law applied, particularly in its 
curbing use.  With these words from the Sermon on 
the Mount, Jesus is giving us practical advice — not 
to save ourselves, but to keep us safe from spiritual 
harm, and like all gifts from him, we ought to receive 
it in good faith and with thanksgiving. 
 

Rev. Aaron Uphoff, Calvary, Watseka  
 

Stay Connected! 
Central Illinois District Contact Information: 

CID’s website: http://www.cidlcms.org/ 

Subscribe to the E-GatePost (digital newsletter) and 

monthly bulletin inserts: http://www.cidlcms.org/ 

Follow the CID on Facebook and Instagram 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! The Fall Rummage and Bake 

Sale is scheduled for Oct. 4 & 5! It’s time once again to 

clean out your closets and support Immanuel! You may 

bring donations for the sale and put them in the gym after 

the Steak Fry. We will also be looking for volunteers to 

help set up, work the day of the sale, and clean up. 



 

Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. Hart! 

 

 
WE HAD A GREAT WEEK AT VBS! 

We celebrated the Savior all week long and learned that 

Jesus gives us joy through songs, crafts, games, snacks, and 

more! A big thank you to all who supported VBS in any 

way! Each of you have been a blessing to the children and 

their families. We’re so glad to 40+ energetic children 

visited us for VBS! 

 

 

 
 

Church in the Park! 
Join us at the Lincoln Park 
Pavilion (English & Logan Streets) 
for Church and a Family Picnic on 
Sunday, Aug. 25. We'll have our 
service at 9:30 am, then follow with a 
picnic lunch  - bring your favorite picnic 
dishes to share. Drinks and table service 
will be provided. Picnic tables are 
available in the pavilion but feel free to 
bring lawn chairs for the service as 
well. We hope you'll join us! 



 
 

Making a Christ-like Difference!  

 30-minute Lutheran Church-Missouri Synod worship service 

 Produced by Lutherans for the homebound, hospitalized, … 

 Includes the Gospel, Epistle, and Sermon by LCMS Pastors 

 Music by choirs, soloists, and small groups 

WEEKLY BROADCAST SCHEDULE: 

   Sundays at 7:00 am – WTWO – TV2 (NBC) 

   Sundays at 7:30 am – WCIX Channel 3 

   Sundays at 10:30 am – TCT Network – Direct TV Channel 377 

   Nationwide Sundays: Direct TV Channel 377 (11:30 am Eastern / 10:30 am Central / 9:30 am Mountain / 8:30 am Pacific) 

   Tune in anytime online: www.worshipforshutins.org 

August 2024 

August 4 (John 6:22-35) “Food That Endures”              Rev. Paul Shoemaker 
Jesus tells us we are to “Labor for the food that endures to eternal life” (John 6:27). That means we are to plan properly for the 

long term. Christians are to be long range planners. 

August 11 (John 6:35-51) “I am the Bread of Life” Rev. William Mueller 
Jesus tells us He is the Bread of Life. This is one of the great “I Am” statements in John’s Gospel. But what does Jesus mean 

about this? He gives Himself for us. 

August 18 (John 6:60-69) “Ideal – Ordeal – New Deal” Rev. Dr. Thomas Ahlersmeyer 
Our walk with Jesus, like so many of our relationships, appears so wonderful in its early days. Then comes an issue or crisis 

that intrudes upon our faith. God be praised that our Savior has “words of eternal life” (John 6:68) that can offer the “new deal” 

of forgiveness and life when our ideal has become an ordeal. 

August 25 (Psalm 14) “Without Wrinkle” Rev. Dr. Walter Maier III     
Wrinkles – we want to avoid them, but cannot. The good news is that God sees us, and all believers, as without wrinkle, in a 

way which is far more important than in the physical sense. This means that we will live forever. 

September 2024 

September 1 (Mark 7:15)                                                    “Inside Out”                                             Rev. Thomas Eggold 
God always works from the inside out, and no matter what depraved things you have seen, and no matter what despicable things 

you have done, and no matter how dirty your heart has been, your sins have been placed by the Father on His Son. Today, 

because He took your sins upon Himself, you are a new creation in Christ Jesus. 

September 8 (Mark 7:37) “Be Opened!”           Rev. Shayne Jonker 
Jesus wants to do for you what He did for that deaf mute man in the Decapolis that day. He wants to stick His Word into your 

ears, to cut through deafness, to open your ears, your minds, and your hearts. Thus He speaks His Ephphatha to you. Be opened.  

September 15 (Mark 9:14-29) “Healing for Our Children”     Rev. Paul Shoemaker 
A seriously ill child demands the parents’ full attention. Parents will do anything possible to help their child regain physical 

health. Our heavenly Father did everything possible to restore our spiritual health, even sacrificing His Son to win for us spiritual 

health and wholeness. Join us on Worship Anew as we share the tools God gives us to restore and maintain spiritual health. 

September 22 (James 3:13 – 4:10) “A Difficult Victory”                 Rev. William Mueller 
The text is all about “Spiritual Warfare.” But that often isn’t a topic we feel comfortable discussing. Why is that? Might the 

difficulty lie in the fact we might too readily be reminded of our sin? But it is a victory through Jesus Christ. What makes it 

difficult? 

September 29 (James 3:13 – 4:10) “In Service of Go(o)d!”                 Rev. William Mueller 
Popular today among both young and old are action hero figures. These heroes in different ways act in service of good. God 

gives Christ followers the greatest action heroes – angels – who act in and on behalf of the greatest good: in service of good 

and in service of God!   

Lutheran Ministries Media, Inc. 
5 Martin Luther Drive,Ft Wayne, IN  46825-4996 

 

Toll free: 888-286-8002 

Email:  info@worshipforshutins.org 

Website:  www.worshipforshutins.org 

 



 

 

 
 

 

Elders  
Aug.   Don DeMoss, Dean Hull, Kurt Thornsbrough 

Communion Assistants  
Aug. 4 Dwain Dixson, Dean Hull 
 18 Don DeMoss, Al Julian 

Ushers 
Aug. Team “B” Youth Team 
 Capt. Josh Christensen, Jamie Yonkers, Hannah 

Christensen, Kendall Wright, Carley Wright, and 
Eli Mann  

Lay Readers     Gospel Reader 
Aug. 4 Sue DeMoss      Josh Christensen 
 11 Dwain Dixson      Dwain Dixson 
 18 Carrie Farrell      Al Julian 
 25 Gail & Barb Garner     Gail Garner 

Acolytes       
 
Aug. 4 Jamie Yonkers 
 11 Eli Mann 
 18 Kinley Pratt and Carley Wright 
 25 Kendall Wright 

Videographer  Sound/Screens 
Aug. 4 Eli Mann  Jan Mann  
 11 RJ Davis  Kim Davis 
 18 Dwain Dixson  Josh Christensen 
 25 Butch Buesing  Jamie Yonkers 

Altar Guild 
Aug.   Eileen Huckstadt and Mary Powell 

Money Counters  
Aug.   Team “B” Nancy Purviance and Martha Elliott 

Check Signers  
Aug.    Jo Van Hoveln and Mike Ferris 

 

 

 

 

 

This Newsletter Sponsored by: 

 

Arnold’s Office Supply, Inc. 

 

446-9693   arnoldsofficesupply.com 

 

Locally Owned … Gary & Sarah Stuhr 
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Our August 2024 newsletter 
prepared prayerfully for: 

This newsletter also available on our website: 

www.ilcdanville.com 
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Immanuel Lutheran Church and School 
1930 N. Bowman Avenue 

Danville, IL 61832 

Church Office: (217) 442-5675  
Immanuel Lutheran Preschool: (217) 442-5036 

ilcd.churchsec@gmail.com 
ils.preschooloffice@gmail.com 
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